
 

 

 

 

Welcome to the Hummingbird Lane Daycare Center.  We are happy 

to have your family join ours.  It is our mission to provide the 

highest quality of character and education based childcare at 

affordable costs. We help our children learn through multiple 

experiences including play, academic activities, and 

social/emotional learning experiences. Our goal is to provide a safe, 

educational, and fun learning atmosphere for each child attending 

Hummingbird Lane Daycare Center.  In order to do so, we must 

abide by the policies set by the State of Illinois.   

The care of your child is our first priority, and we have an open door 

policy for any concerns, questions or comments.  Please take some 

time to read this handbook carefully before enrolling your child.  We 

have attempted to include the most vital information.  However, it is 

possible that every question or situation may not be covered.  This 

handbook should not be considered the final authority on all 

concerns that you may have or that may arise in the future.  If you 

are in doubt about any aspects of the policies, practices or 

procedures stated herein and how they affect you, please speak to 

the Executive Director or Director of Hummingbird Lane Daycare 

Center(HLDC).  

 


